From: Villages Archery villagesarcheryclub@gmail.com
Subject: Villages Archery Club News - Paradise Range Availability
Date: May 23, 2024 at 9:47 AM
To: undisclosed-recipients:;
Bcc: villages-archery-club@googlegroups.com

The Villages Archery Club

The Paradise Range will be closed for open
shooting on Tuesday, May 28, 2024 from
10:00-12:00 p.m. The Single Baby Boomers
will be conducting training during this time.

You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "Villages Archery Club"
group.

To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to villages-archery-
club+unsubscribe@googlegroups.com.
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